
 

 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 

Weekend Intermittent Closures of JW Jones Road  

Underneath Florida’s Turnpike 

 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has scheduled weekend intermittent closures of northbound and 

southbound JW Jones Road underneath Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91. Motorists can 

expect temporary, intermittent lane closures with flagging operations. The closure is necessary for 

bridge reconstruction activities. 

Work is scheduled to take place beginning at 10 p.m. Friday, July 21, through 5 a.m. Monday, July 

24. Area motorists are asked to allow additional travel time. Please use caution, follow the posted 

signage and flagging instructions during the closure. 

This work is part of the project widening Florida’s Turnpike from Clermont/SR 50 to 

Minneola/Hancock Road in Orange and Lake counties. This project is anticipated to be completed 

by mid-2026.  

Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen conditions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Public Information 

 
Yasir Mercado  

Community Outreach Specialist 
954-934-1138 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

Yasir.Mercado@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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